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Comments: A primary reason that I moved to this area is for the diversity of Mountain Biking and hiking amongst

the mature Ponderosa Pines found in the Boggy Draw area. I support the modifications to the proposal by the

SWCCA. Every year friends from all over the country convene in Dolores to experience the uniqueness of Boggy

Draw and Phil's World. The proposed logging without modification and serious consideration of it's outdoor users

would significantly change the experience for the worst and diminish a significant resource of the area. Please do

not go forward with the logging without changes proposed by SWCCA

Thank you


